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Aug. 17, 2016        
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario,  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2016-0025 – Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc., Horizon Utilities 
Corporation, and PowerStream Inc. – Energy Probe Topics 
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 3, I am writing on behalf of Energy Probe 
Research Foundation with regard to the topics on which I may be asking follow up 
questions.  The topics include, but are not limited to the rebasing deferral period and the 
forecast of savings for both the merged entity and ratepayers during the rebasing deferral 
period. 
 
I may also have questions on the updated evidence that is to be filed by August 19, 2016. 
 
  
Sincerely, 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 


